Gentet, Matthias

From: Karin Orlik < KNG
Sent: 13 December 2015 15:06

To: Planning

Cc:

Subject: Heath House

Planning Applications Ref. No: 2015/6280/P and 2015/6447/L

My main concern is the possible building on Metropolitan Open Land, no new buildings should be
erected on MOL, no changes to the historical appearance of Heath House should be allowed, no
new building should be undertaken in front of the site either.

Furthermore the building of basements under the site is categorically not acceptable not least due
to the upheaval, noise and inconvenience it would cause to the neighbours, as well as the traffic
congestion which is already bad enough as it is now!

Thank you for your attention in this matter,

Karin Orlik
Redington Road, NW3 7RP



